
PRODUCT RECALL

New improved versions of the 12mm collars  
will be available in stores from May. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

If you have any queries please contact our
Free Phone Customer Helpline on: 0800 328 4204

Pets at Home has become aware of a risk that the buckle on the  
12mm Red Dingo Collars may fail, allowing the dog to slip the lead. 

A small number of products have been identified as having a fault, and so as a safety precaution  
we are requesting any customers who have purchased any of the affected products from any  
Pets at Home store or petsathome.com since 7th May 2015, to return them for a full refund. 

The affected products are those shown in the photograph below, but which have no  
numbering on the collar itself. The product code is only on the packaging.

Recall Dates: Wednesday 10th February – Thursday 10th March
No other Red Dingo Collars/Sizes/Products have been affected.

Any collar with a number on the reverse  
of the buckle as pictured left is unaffected.

7114269  - 12mm black/white spot collar

7114277  - 12 mm Daisy purple collar

7114281  - 12 mm Flying bone collar

7114273  - 12 mm Red star collar

Product name:   
Red Dingo - Extra Small - 12mm - Dog Collars


